
       

Government of Manipur 

Directorate of University and Higher Education 

 

N  O  T  I  C  E 
Imphal, the 11th July, 2022 

 

With reference to the Department of Higher and Technical Education, Government of Manipur 

letter no. UHE-2010/2/2022-HTE-DHTE dated 08.06.2022, it is hereby notified for all the 

teachers of the Government Colleges of Manipur including those serving in the constituent 

colleges of Dhanamanjuri University that DPC for promotion/placement of teachers from the 

present stage/level to the next higher level under UGC norms is scheduled to be held in the 

months of July-August, 2022. 

 

2. The teachers who are eligible for promotion/placement to the next higher stage/level as per 

UGC norms may apply to the Directorate of University and Higher Education, Government of 

Manipur along with all necessary documents through the Principals of their respective colleges on 

or before 25.07.2022 (Monday). 

 

3.  Applications received after the last date of submission i.e. 25.07.2022 shall not be entertained 

under any circumstance.   

 

 

 

 

                               (Pangambam Shantikumar Singh) 

                             Additional Director (Univ. & Hr. Edn.) 

                                                      for Director (Univ. & Higher. Edn.) 

 Government of Manipur 

 

Copy to: 

1. PS to The Hon’ble Minister(Education), Manipur  

2. PS to the Commissioner(HTE), Govt. of Manipur  

3. Principals of the Government colleges of Manipur for wide circulation to the teachers 

DUHE-2012/3/2022-DUHE-DU&HE

I/28532/2022
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